

Tuesday 12th February 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are delighted to announce our residential trip to Kingswood/Colomendy for the autumn term of 2019. We have been able to secure 40 places for the children in Year 6 - (current Year 5). The trip will take place from Wednesday 25th to Friday 27th September 2019.

We know these places will be much sought after and therefore we are asking those parents who wish their children to attend the trip to pay an initial £20 deposit to secure their child's place.

Deposits must be paid into school by Wednesday 27th February 2019 at the latest.

Parents will be notified of the full cost of the trip at a later date but school will endeavour to keep the cost as low as possible, and as near to the previous year's cost as possible.

Later in the term, school will be issuing savings cards, which may help you to plan and save for the trip in small, easy amounts.

We will meet parents again at a date closer to the trip, to give more detailed information. In the meantime if you wish to find out more about the ethos of Kingswood, its courses, supervisory and safety measures, please visit www.kingswood.co.uk, and in particular the "Parents section."

If you would like to secure a place for your child please complete the tear off slip, enclose the £20 deposit, and return to school no later than the 27th February.

Yours sincerely

| Mr T Cotton | | |
|---|--------|--|
| Child's name: | Class: | |
| I would like my child to attend the trip at Colomendy in September 2019 | 9. □ | |
| I enclose a £20 deposit | | |
| Parent's signature: | Date: | |

Northumberland Terrace Everton Liverpool L5 3QF T: 0151 260 8957 F: 0151 260 6786 admin@oliprimaryschool.co.uk